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 Pastor Liz and Jane have been working on an evolving model for greeters and 

hospitality. Lots of questions, new ideas, common sense, and hard work are 
emerging from this process, thanks to Pastor Liz. Your support for her 
meeting on November 4, 9:45 am, and for a hospitality team, are 
appreciated.  
 
Sarah Yee has been helping to create an on-line sign up for greeters. This will 
not replace Jane’s assignment of greeters, but will accommodate greeters 
who wish to choose Sundays ahead of the assignments coming out. YOU can 
sign up, too! The link is 
https://www.timetosignup.com/trinitycamphill/sheet/1270444/ 
 

Next 
Meeting 

November 26, 2018, 6:30pm 
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